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Dear Head Teacher and Parent Council Chair, 

I am writing to you on behalf of Trinity High Parent Council so that we may share our most recent 

newsletter with you:  

 

THS Parent Council Update May 2022  

Go to this Sway  

 

Over the last year, we have been working alongside the Senior Leadership team at Trinity to look at 

ways in which we can improve communication; one of the areas we would like to develop is the links 

we have with our feeder schools.  

There is already a fantastic programme in place between the schools that ensures a smooth Primary 

7 to S1 transition, but we would like to establish a culture which brings all parents, carers and 

children of the Feeder Primaries into the wider Trinity Cluster family. We hope this will mean that 

Trinity High becomes the school of choice for the Primary Schools that have other ‘more local’ 

options available.  

In addition, we would hope that it means that we can help each other out from time to time by 

representing the Trinity Cluster at Parent Council Chair level, sharing ideas, supporting the buddy 

system by encouraging S5 to engage with P7s at events you might be running within your school. 

If you have a Parent Council social media platform you would like us to share Trinity PC information 

to or have any other ideas about how we can work together, please just let me know via our 

Facebook page or by email. 

Thanks, 

 

Clare Douglas 

THS Parent Council Chair 2021/22 
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